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In preparation for AEP’s Sustainable City Plan proposal to the City Council, we 
are beginning to construct a tentative Sustainability Advisory Board to provide 
the AEP team with technical support throughout the process of developing the 
Sustainable city plan for Culver City, should the Council vote to move forward. 
The establishment of a Sustainability Advisory Board -- comprised of experts in 
the field and representing the community --  is considered a best practice for 
municipalities undergoing this process.  
 
Thus far, the following people (all of whom are Culver City Stakeholders) have 
tentatively agreed to be on the Sustainability Advisory Board for this effort:  
 

• Dr. Cully Nordby, Academic Director, UCLA Institute for the Environment 
and Sustainability 

• Dr. Cassandra Rauser, Director, UCLA Sustainable LA Grand Challenge 
• Paul Blagbrough LEED AP, CEM, Director, Environmental Stewardship 

Department, MUFG Union Bank 
• David McNeill, Executive Officer, Baldwin Hills Conservancy  
• Eric Sims, President, Culver City Downtown Business Association and 

Director of Operations, Kirk Douglass Theater 
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